
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

How? 
We will be joining missionaries on the field in West Africa via a 
Zoom video call! Each day, the long term missionary team will show 
us where they live and work, and will tell us about what their life 
looks like on a day-to-day basis. This will be a great learning 
experience for those interested in missions, and will allow us to see 
on our video call what these missionaries do. We will talk with the 
missionaries for the first 45 minutes of our call, then we will 
debrief, have a devotional, and pray for the last 45 minutes of the 
call. 
 
Who? 
We would love any families in your church to join us on our video call. Kids of any age are 
welcome! 
 
When? 
This virtual trip will take place May 26-29, at 10am CST 
every morning. 
 
Who will lead the team?  
Martha Bateman, the Southwest Hub Youth Missions 
Mobilizer.  
 
What do I need to do? 
These calls are free. We will be using a software called 
Zoom for our video calls. This can be downloaded onto your computer from their website for 
free (zoom.us).  
 

 
Contact Martha.Bateman@mtw.org to sign your family up! 
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